Hepatitis B screening
completed in 3 villages

Hepatitis B Screening has
been completed in the villages
of Kaktovik, Wainwright, and
Atqasuk. The people in all the
villages have been very helpful
in assisting with' the screening
by readily coming into the
clinics.

Thanks to all of them for
making the Hepatitis B Screen-
ing so successful to this point.
We are pleased that no persons
this far have been found to be
Hepatitis B carriers. We strong-
ly encourage all of those who
have not yet been screened to
do so at the following time:

Nuigsut:  Feb. 7-10
at the school and clinic

Pt. Lay:  Feb. 14-16
at the new clinic

Barrow:  March 1-2

the PHN will be going to
many of the businesses for
on-the-job site screening

March 34, 12 pm.—5 pm.,
screening at  A.C.Company/
Stuagpak. Prize drawings will be
held for those participating in
the screening process. Everyone
is encouraged to attend on these
days.

March 12-16 screening will be
done on those school children
not screened on March 3 and 4.



